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5 November 2012 
 
 
To: BWF & Oceania Member Associations 
 
 

Invitation ‐ Oceania Junior Championships 2013 
 

 
 
It is with pleasure that we invite your players to participate in the Oceania Junior 

Teams and Individual Championships from Monday 22nd until Saturday 27th April 

2013.  Both BWF sanctioned events hosted by Badminton Tahiti in Papeete, 

French Polynesia. 

 

Tahiti have asked me to inform you that flights are limited and prices high if left too 

long, they recommend booking immediately to save high costs of travel. 

 

Please find attached forms for the team’s event, accommodation, transport and 

visa information.  Individual entry forms will be forwarded to you in due course and 

available online. Should you require any additional information or assistance don’t 

hesitate to contact me on +64 4 914 1452 or via email. 

 

All the information relating to all this events e.g. Rules, regulations, terms and 

conditions will be posted on our website www.oceaniabadminton.org. 

 

Badminton Tahiti and Badminton Oceania look forward to hosting you in Tahiti in 

April. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Corinne Barnard 

Chief Operating Officer 

http://www.oceaniabadminton.org/

